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Classroom News

During the month of February we 
will be learning all about ‘Insects 
and Bugs’.  
We will be looking at common 
insects and bugs and how they 
move.  We will also be looking at 
the color and sizes of different 
creatures. 

We will have fun singing songs, 
reading stories and making 
crafts throughout the month.

Maybe we will dress up as our 
favorite insect/bug ☺

Twinkle little stars:
Peek-a-Boo



Shapes, Colors & 
Numbers 

Songs & Nursery Rhymes

Reminders

Incy Wincy Spider.

Bumblebees song.

The ants go marching.

Please note that due to allergies within 
the classroom I am asking that you do not 
send  NUTS of any kind, including 
PEANUT BUTTER or any kind of 
BERRIES.  Thankyou for your cooperation 
in this matter.  

Now the weather is cooler please label all 
hats, cardigans, jackets etc.

Send water to school with your child 
daily.

I would like to ask you to cut your 
child’s fingernails regularly for the 
safety of your child and others.

Orange

Twinkle little stars:
Birthdays

Revision 
of shapes


